HOLY NAME NEWSLETTER

JUNE 2025



June 2 - NED Performance Gr. 3-6 June 3 - Family of Schools Track and Field at Notre Dame

June 5 - Gr. 4-5 - Empire Sportsplex

June 6 - PD DAY - No School

June 10 - School Mass at St. Kevin's Church at 10 a.m. and Gr. 6 Tree Top Trekking Trip June 12 - Niagara Catholic Track and Field

June 13 - Kinder's Trip - Safari Niagara and Gr. 3 Bowling Trip

June 16 - Gr. 7 - Bowling and Laser Tag

June 18 - Gr. 1 Trip - Zacada Circus School

June 19 - Gr. 8 Graduation Mass at St.

Kevin's Church at 10 a.m.

June 20- Gr. 2 Trip - Greg Frewin Theatre

June 23 - 24 - Grade 8 Trip - Great Wolf Lodge

June 25 - Intermediate Baseball

JUne 26 - Talent Show

Food Days

June 9 - Sub Day June 24 - Pizza Day

Special Event

June 19 - Grade 8 Graduation at Club Roma - 6 p.m.

June 25 - Kindergarten Celebration - 12:30 p.m.

June 26 - Talent Show Viewing Schedule

Last name beginning with A-L - 9:30 a.m. Last name beginning with M-Z - 1:00 p.m.

JUNE 27
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!



Dear God,

We thank you for the gift of summer. May these days be filled with joy, relaxation, and new experiences. Bless our students with a break from the pressures of school, allowing them to recharge their minds and bodies. Grant them opportunities for rest, play, and connections with family and friends. May they use this time to explore their interests, discover new passions, and grow in their faith. Keep them safe and healthy during their travels and outdoor activities. Help them to return to school refreshed and ready to learn.

We ask this in your name, Amen

Registration

If you or someone you know has a child ready for school or is new to Niagara, please encourage them to register at Holy Name as soon as possible.

Contact us at 905-732-4992
Register at:
www.niagaracatholic.ca



THANK YOU
MS. BROWNE, MS. GRANT,
MR. WEST, MS. ROBSON,
MS. NI DHUFAIGH AND
MS. EWERT!



A Message of Gratitude to Our School Community

On behalf of the school administration and all our dedicated staff, we extend our heartfelt thanks to the Catholic School Council and the entire school community for your unwavering support, collaboration, and encouragement throughout this school year.

Your involvement, whether through volunteering, attending events, offering feedback, or simply cheering us on, has made a meaningful difference in the lives of our students and staff.

Together, we've created a nurturing and vibrant environment where learning and growth thrive. We are truly grateful for your partnership and look forward to continuing this strong connection in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Holy Name Administration and Staff

As the school year draws to a close, we take this moment to extend our deepest gratitude to Ms. Browne, Ms. Grant, Mr. West, Ms. Robson, Ms. Ni Dhufaigh and Ms. Ewert who will be leaving our school community. Your contributions have been invaluable, and your presence will be deeply missed by students, colleagues, and families alike. While we are sad to see you go, we are excited for the new opportunities that await you.



Parking Lot Safety

We ask that you exercise extreme caution when driving in our very busy parking lot, especially during the morning and at dismissal at the end of the day.

Please "Kiss and Drive" so your vehicle is not blocking the arriving busses.
Parents are encouraged to use the East parking lot to pick up or drop off students. Please help us to continue to keep all children safe as it is our highest of priorities. Together we can continue to keep our children safe.



Medical Information Updates

If your contact information or your child's medical information changes, please inform us at your earliest convenience.

<u>Niagara Public Health School</u> <u>Information</u>

This link will provide you with information about school health such as dental screenings, head lice etc. You can also access this information by visiting: https://niagararegion.ca/health/schools/

Spirit Wear

Maddalena's Uniforms

Available through the Maddalena Uniform Website:
https://www.maddalena-uniforms.com/pages/elementary-schools
Graduation Hoodies

Grad. Hoodies are also available through Maddalena's Uniform.

You've worked hard this year, now it's time to relax, recharge, and enjoy every moment!

Wishing you a summer full of happiness and beautiful memories.

See you on September 2nd, 2025!

